HOME OF THE 1984
B.C. WINTER GAMES
MARCH IST TO 4TH

Office of Recreation Director
File No.

February 22, 1984

To Whom It May Concern:

The City of Fort St. John Recreation Department fully supports
the proposal for a Sumer Arts program sponsored by the Fort St.
John Cammumnity Arts Council. The Arts Council has been instrumental
in developing and expanding arts opportunities in the Fort St.

John area. A Summer Arts program, as proposed, is necessary to
fill a void in recreation and arts opportunltles in the North
Peace River Area.

It is my hope that this application is given every consideration.
Yours truly,
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STEVE SCOTT
RECREATION DIRECTOR -
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